
 

 

 
BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS 

PUBLIC HEARING 

SCHEDULE OF RATES & FEES 

FEBRUARY 21, 2023 

4:00 P.M. 

 

 

At the appointed time, Mr. John Ortwerth called the Public Hearing to order.    
 
Paul Trenhaile stated the purpose of the Public Hearing was to receive public comment on the following changes 
the HBPW is proposing to take effect March 9, 2023.   
 

• Charges for customers who opt-out of the AMI meter: 
o Removal of the automated meter for electric $105.00 
o Removal of the automated meter for water $50.00 
o Monthly reading fee for the standard meter $50.00 

 
Darrin Gordon commented this is entirely regulated by state law. 
 
Customer Comments 

NONE 
 
There being no further comments from the audience, William Dees made a motion to adjourn. Motion seconded 
by Robert Koehn and carried unanimously. The Public Hearing was adjourned at 4:03p.m. 
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